MANATEE HIGH SCHOOL BAND BOOSTERS
Tuesday, September 13, 2022

     The meeting began at 7:05 PM.  Attending were Kim Evans, Linda Boone, Sharon Blackrick, Stephanie Pierce, Cindy Kuhns, Jannell Fountain, Trisha Bradford, and Susan Barfield.  Amended August minutes were emailed to those in attendance at the August meeting.  Mr. Galletti was unable to attend so there was no director’s report.

Treasurer’s Report (SB):  Our total revenue for August was $18,085.79.  Expenses in concessions were $3,110.54.  Our gross profit was $14,975.25.  Additional expenses were $9,732.74.  Our net operating revenue and net revenue were $5,242.51.

Volunteers (KE for LG):  We will be reaching out for more and younger help for senior night.  Everyone is doing an awesome job, including chaperones and uniform moms.  Our next game is away at Braden River HS.

Uniforms (KE):  We have been having problems with Courtesy Cleaners so we are checking with other cleaners—one possibility is Personal Touch behind Applebee’s—Kim has been talking to them.

Concessions (JF):  Everything is going well—we will try to do concessions at the JV games as well.  The drink stations and the single band line are helping as well as sending snacks and water into the stands.

Website help (KE):  This involves sending updates, pictures, and information to Cory—Trish volunteered.

Fundraising ideas:  Janelle will check with some vendors for Scentsy and similar—someone else is checking on an apparel sale.

Band night (KE): Middle school band night is September 23.  There will be 33 King students.  Boosters will make treat bags for these students.  Participants from the ‘Cane Campers clinic will be participating that night as well.  Visiting students will be marching in with the band before the game and performing at pregame before going into the stands with the band.  ‘Cand Campers will be picked up from the stands after 1st quarter—band students will remain until end of game.

Upcoming dates:  October 7 is Homecoming. October 15 is Lion’s Pride.  We do not have a firm ‘Pink Out” date yet.  October 28 is Senior Night.  We will get white carnations from the Oneco florist. The arch needs to be assessed for possible updates.  Parents who are interested will meet on Tuesday at 7:30.

MPA (KE):  We will need 4 trucks to pull trailers for field equipment.  Other volunteers are coming along.  Key Club will be there.  Everything will shut down during MHS’s performance.

NEXT MEETING:  October 18 at 7 PM.  We need as many people to come as possible to get everything set for MPA.

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Boone, Secretary
